
Trish Kelly 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

Please consider this submission in support of the Mineral Resources (Galilee Basin) Amendment 
Bill 2018.  

My reason for writing this submission is to support the termination of existing coal mining leases in 
the Galilee Basin and the prohibition of new coal mining leases for land in the Galilee Basin. My 
submission is also in support for the bill to be amended to include the prevention of all new thermal 
coal and gas projects in Queensland.  

As a tax-paying constituent and as a private landholder aiming to protect as much wildlife habitat 
and biodiverse land as possible, I hope my interest against the coal mining industry is noted in this 
submission.  

I want to be able to feel rest assured that the Australian Government is doing what is in the best 
interest of its constituents. This means mitigating climate change for the long-term health and 
prosperity of Australian citizens and the wildlife that contribute to the biodiversity and ecosystem 
services that the Australian people depend on. By this I mean to expect true public service, not 
service for private corporate interest and donors.  

Thank you for considering my submission.  

Kind regards,  

Trish Kelly 
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